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NOTICE OF  POSTPONEMENT - 

STAFF WORKSHOP 

 
The Public Utility Commission of Oregon announces the postponement of an upcoming staff 
workshop in this docket as follows: 
 
 

DATE: Friday, April 17, 2020 

TIME: 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 

LOCATION: OPUC Hearing Room  
Beardsley Building, 1st Floor 
201 High St SE 
Salem, OR 97301 

 
 

This workshop has been postponed until further notice. Staff will announce a new date, time, and 
location at some point, but not immediately.  
 
All interested parties should be sure they are on the UM 2011 Service List to ensure receipt of 
future announcements.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Nicholas Colombo at 503-871-5486 or 
nicholas.colombo@state.or.us or Marc Hellman at (503)378-6631 or 
marc.hellman@puc.state.or.us  
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